
ROBERT J. PELLATT 
COMMISSION SECRETARY 

VIA FACSIMILE 

Ms. Carolyn McCool 
Executive Director 
The British Columbia Public Interest 

Advocacy Centre 
815 - 815 West Hastings Street 
Vancouver, B.C. 
V6C IB4 

Dear Ms. McCool: 

2: 

March 29, 1996 

LETTER NO. L-14-96 

SIXTH FLOOR. 900 HOWE STREET. BOX 250 
VANCOUVER, B.C. CANADA V6Z 2N3 

TELEPHONE: (604) 660-4700 
BC TOLL FREE: 1-800-663-1385 

FACSIMILE: (604) 660-1102 

Re: Application for Reconsideration of Order No. F-12-95 
BC Gas 1996-1998 Revenue Requirements Aoolication 

With reference to your application of February 20, 1996 for a formal reconsideration of Order 
No. F-12-95, with a variation to allow for full payment of all of the costs claimed by PIAC in the above 
hearing, the Commission circulated your application and related document to BC Gas and other 
Intervenors for comment. No comment was received by the deadline of March 15, 1996. 

The Commission has applied the usual criteria for assessing a reconsideration application and has 
concluded that your application does not meet the criteria for reconsideration. 
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